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Learning, and getting inspired, by their peers 
  
When we witness what others are able to accomplish, we are more likely to follow their 
steps and leap into new projects ourselves. Thanks to the Rufford-funded presenters at our 
Annual Herder’s Forum in August 2013, the herders of Khomyn Tal had just that type of 
experience. Representatives from the Arkhangai Yak Cooperative shared how dozens of 
herders work together to sale over a ton of baby yak wool annually to France. The herders 
of Khomyn Tal realized what they could gain by becoming better organised. In September 
2013, local officials will meet to decide how to collaborate in order to more efficiently 
access global markets for the sale of their high quality baby camel wool. Association Takh 
looks forward to participating in such an initiative.  
 


